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Manitoba Government News Release: One Future. 

One People. One Manitoba. – Budget 2024

Budget 2024 in Manitoba fulfills the government's promises to rebuild health care across Manitoba and lower costs for 
families.

Premier Wab Kinew and Finance Minister Adrien Sala highlighted the budget's key features, including hiring 1,000 new 
healthcare workers and introducing a $1,500 Homeowners Affordability Tax Credit. The budget focuses on healthcare 
improvements by recruiting more doctors, nurses, and paramedics, expanding hospital facilities, and enhancing services for 
rural areas. It also prioritizes senior care, modernizing healthcare infrastructure, and supporting healthcare professionals. 
Additionally, Budget 2024 aims to save money for Manitobans through various measures such as extending the gas tax 
holiday, providing tax credits for renters and seniors, expanding affordable childcare, offering free birth control, and providing 
rebates for electric vehicles. 

Investments in social housing, community infrastructure, and agricultural development are also part of the budget's agenda, 
with an overarching goal of fostering a healthier, safer, and more prosperous Manitoba.

https://www.manitoba.ca/budget2024/
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